From: Randall Naiman

To: Nathan Bruhn; Robert Humphrey
Cc: Clint Zane; Joanna Zimny
Subject: RE: 871 Stickney St.

Date: Friday, June 30, 2023 3:39:02 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Thanks, Nathan!
Sincerely yours,

Randall D. Naiman, Esq. | Managing Director
NAIMAN LAW GROUP, PC | 4660 La Jolla Village Drive, Suite 650 |San Diego, CA 92122

T 858-224-6800 |F 858-224-6801 | randall@naimanlaw.com |_http://www.naimanlaw.com

Privileged And Confidential Communication. This electronic transmission, and any
documents attached hereto, (a) are protected by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act
(18 USC §§ 2510-2521), (b) may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information, and
(c) are for the sole use of the intended recipient named above. If you have received this
electronic message in error, please notify the sender and delete the electronic message. Any
disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of the information received in error is
strictly prohibited.

Fair Debt Collection Practices Act Disclosure: To comply with the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, we inform you that this is a communication from a debt collector. This may be
an attempt to collect a debt and any information obtained will be used for that purpose.
However, if you are in bankruptcy or received a bankruptcy discharge, no attempt is being
made to collect a debt and any information will be obtained for informational purposes only.

From: Nathan Bruhn <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Sent: Friday, June 30, 2023 1:18 PM

To: Robert Humphrey <robert.humphrey@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: Clint Zane <Clint.Zane@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Randall Naiman <Randall@naimanlaw.com>; Joanna
Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: Re: 871 Stickney St.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I’'m good with that.

Regards,
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Sent from my iPhone

OnJun 30, 2023, at 3:11 PM, Robert Humphrey <robert.humphrey@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
wrote:

Good Afternoon Clint and Nathan,

Code Compliance expired on 6/28/2023. Bank is going to get it rehabilitated. I'm
copying their attorney on this, Randall Naiman, and Ms. Zimny. Mr. Naiman states they
plan to be done in ninety days but can we extend the Code Compliance 120 just to be
safe?

Have a Great Fourth!
--Robert

Robert Humphrey

DSI Inspector IlI

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 551071
SAINT PAUL ;. ¢51.066.9123

MINNESOTA F: 651-266-1919

robert.humphrey@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov
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